
Coffee + Clean Water + Supporting FJH = Win! Win! Win! 
 

Order delicious coffee and loose tea during the  
FJH PTO Coffee/Tea Fundraiser: 

November 4 - November 22, 2019 

Order online: http://bit.ly/ordercoffee19 

Pay online: http://bit.ly/payforcoffee 

 

  
Last year, coffee and tea sales at FJH helped to fund this well (pictured below), 
providing easier access to water for a community in Cameroon. This year, we’d like to 
make an even larger contribution for a well in a location to be chosen by our FJH 
students this November.  
 

 

We’ve partnered with The Well Coffeehouse again to offer you delicious bagged coffees 
and tea tins. Hard copies of the order form can be found in the main office. You can 
order online, too. 
 

Order online: http://bit.ly/ordercoffee19  
 

Please share this link with your friends and family and ask them to help us reach our 
goal of $2000 in coffee/tea sales.  
 

Coffee and tea make great gifts!  While you wrap your hands around a warm beverage, 
you'll warm your heart and soul knowing you've helped provide clean water to those in 
real need. 

http://bit.ly/ordercoffee19
http://bit.ly/payforcoffee
http://www.wellcoffeehouse.com/
http://bit.ly/ordercoffee19


  
Pay for your order with a credit card or a check. All payments must be received by 
3:00pm on 11/22/19 for your order to be processed. 
 

Checks can be made out to Fishers Triangle Club. Turn checks into the front office 
in an envelope marked “PTO - Dig a Well.”  
 

Pay online:  http://bit.ly/payforcoffee.  
 

The Well Coffeehouse will deliver orders before winter break. Half of your sale total 
stays at FJH to help with programming like Camp Tecumseh, staff grants, staff 
appreciation, and student activities. The remainder goes toward funding a second FJH 
well. You get great coffee and FJH gets to make an impact internationally! 
 

During the next few weeks, some classes will be talking about water scarcity and how 
increasing water availability helps communities improve the health, education, 
employment, and overall lives of citizens. Check in with your student to see what they’re 
learning in class. 
 

Follow @fjhchargerspto on Facebook, Twitter, and Instagram for updates and more 
information about the fundraiser, The Well Coffeehouse, and water scarcity. Feel free to 
share any posts on your own accounts to help spread the word. 
  
If you have any questions, please email fjhchargerspto@gmail.com. Visit The Well 
Coffeehouse online for more information about their mission. 
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